
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Board of Supervisors’ Actions – September 3rd, 2020 Business Meeting 
Click here to view video recordings of Board meetings. 

 
 

 

LOWER PROVIDENCE TOWNSHIP – The Lower Providence Township Board of 

Supervisors took the following actions at the September 3rd business meeting: 

 

Approvals  

 

• Approved the request for waiver of fence standards to allow the installation of a solid-

style fence on frontage at 5004 Tomahawk Drive.  

 

 

Resolutions 

• Approved Resolution No. 2020-15 approving the land development plan for 

Arrowhead Elementary School. 

 

• Approved Resolution No. 2020-16 approving application to the Department of 

Community and Economic Development (DCED) for a Commonwealth Financing 

Authority (CFA) grant for the Park Ave./Eagleville Rd./Crawford Rd. intersection 

improvement project. The application will be followed up with a supplemental 

PennDOT grant application. The project is halfway through the final design stage. 

Information on the project is available at lowerprovidence.org (click the “Current 

Projects” tab.) 

 

 

Presentation 

• Presentation of Commendation of Merit to Officer Ryan Gill 
 

 

Announcements 

• Sewer Authority meeting - September 14 at 6:00 p.m. 

• Parks and Recreation meeting - September 15 at 7:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

https://www.municipalmeeting.com/lower-providence
https://www.lowerprovidence.org/sites/g/files/vyhlif4626/f/uploads/resolution_2020-15_-_approving_arrowhead_elementary_school_land_development.pdf
https://www.lowerprovidence.org/sites/g/files/vyhlif4626/f/uploads/resolution_2020-16_-_approving_application_to_dced_for_park-eagleville-crawford_grant.pdf
/police-department/files/commendation-merit-officer-ryan-gill

